
FOLLOW-UP APPOINTMENTS 

There is no charge for follow-up visits during the first 90 days following the initial exam date. 

Follow-up appointments are necessary to confirm several things: 

The contact lenses are fitting and moving well 

The prescription is providing the best possible vision 

The eyes are remaining healthy 

There are no problems with insertion or removal 

The patient understands and complies with the recommended wearing schedule 

Prescriptions finalized once all of these criteria are met 
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